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Working together to improve our communities!
Neighborhood Councils exist to:

•  give neighborhoods greater influence on decisions made by local government
•  make government more responsive to local communities

•  unite the local community to improve the quality of life in our neighborhoods

Get Involved! Run for A
Seat on Neighborhood Council

There are many ways to get involved with your Neighborhood Council, whether as a board member 
or by joining a committee as a stakeholder.  Board members are selected by election or appointment.  
Elections occur every two years, and half of the board seats are on the ballot.  Once elected, board 
members serve for four years.  Board members are expected to complete all required training, attend 
monthly board meetings, actively serve on at least one of the NCWP committees and proactively 
participate in matters within our community.  

The upcoming Neighborhood Council election will be held on Sunday, June 2, 2019 from 10am 
– 4pm and will be held in the Community Room of the Westchester Municipal Building at 7166 
Manchester Ave. in Westchester 90045. 

Candidate applications will be accepted by the Los Angeles City Clerk from February 17 through 
March 19, 2019 and more information can be found through our website, 		  www.
ncwpdr.org, as it becomes available.

The 14 board positions that will be on the June ballot are: Residential Districts 1 (Playa del Rey), 
3 (West Westchester), 5 (Loyola Village), 7 (North Kentwood), 9 (Westport Heights), 11 (East 
Westchester), 13 (East Westchester) and 15 (Emerson Manor). 

In addition, At Large 2 Director and At Large 3 Director for any stakeholder over 18 who
lives, works or owns property within the NCWP boundaries, will be on the ballot.

The remaining seats up for election are the following: Business Area 90094 (Playa Vista) Director, 
Income Real Property Director, Religious Director, and Senior Citizens Director.

Next Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa Monthly Board Meeting:

6:30 p.m., Tuesday, March 5
in the Community Room at 7166 W. Manchester Ave. (at Lincoln Blvd.), in Westchester

The Los Angeles Fire Department has announced an upcoming CERT training at 
Fire Station No. 5 in Westchester. Training begins March 5, and the program is free.  
To sign up, please visit www.ncwpdr.org/get-cert-trained

CERT training is a big part of Mayor Eric Garcetti’s Resiliency Program for Los 
Angeles. For more information about CERT and what is included in training classes, 
please visit www.cert-la.com/manuals-etc/.

Classes will be held from 6:30 to 9 p.m. on Tuesday evenings (from March 5 through 
April 16) at Los Angeles Fire Station No. 5, located at 8900 Emerson Avenue in 
Westchester.

Class 1 - March 5  (Introduction, Disaster Awareness)

Class 2 - March 12 (Disaster Fire Suppression Techniques) 

Class 3 - March 19 (Disaster Medical Operations 1) 

Class 4 - March 26 (Disaster Medical Operations 2) 

Class 5 - April 2  (Light Search & Rescue Operations)

Class 6 - April 9  (Team Organization & Disaster Psychology) 

Class 7 - April 16 (Terrorism & Homeland Defense)

LAFD Announces New CERT Classes


